
Adam  Levine  and  Model
Girlfriend Call It Quits

The Voice judge and
Maroon 5 frontman Adam Levine may have something new to sing
about.  Levine announced his split from model girlfriend Anne
Vyalitsyna, who he was dating for two years, reports People.
 “Adam and I have decided to separate in an amicable and
supportive manner.  We still love and respect each other as
friends.  I wish him all the best,” said Vyalitsyna in a
statement.  Levine and Vyalitsyna met at a Sports Illustrated
swimsuit issue release party in 2010.

How do you know when it’s time to call it quits?

Cupid’s Advice:

Even though a relationship may seem perfect on the outside, it
pays to know when to call it quits.  Here are a few clues:

1. No spark: After time, many couples just seem to fizzle
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out.  If you and your partner have lost the spark in your
relationship despite your tries to reconnect, consider ending
the relationship.

2. Lack of progress: If your relationship doesn’t seem to be
going anywhere, you may want to reevaluate your goals.  Your
current  relationship  could  only  be  holding  you  back,
especially if you have hopes of starting a family in the
future.

3.  You  have  different  goals:  There  comes  a  time  in  a
relationship when you have to sit down and discuss your plans
for  the  future  and  how  your  relationship  fits  into  those
plans.  If you and your partner want different things in life,
it may be time to end the relationship.

How did you know when it was time to call it quits with your
partner?  Feel free to leave a comment below.


